
 

  

 

 

This week is Education Week. With restrictions, it is unfortunate we cannot have open 

classrooms this year. We are proud of the incredible teaching and learning opportunities 

Gooloogong Public School provides to each of our amazing students. Staff are uploading a 

range of photos and videos to the school Facebook page showcasing the learning taking place 

in our wonderful school. Please take time to check it out! 

Students and staff are excited with the recent delivery of new reading books for all students 

to use in the classroom as part of guided reading activities. The school has invested a 

significant amount of money to purchase these resources and it is wonderful to hear how 

excited each student is to have new books.  

Commencing this Friday, students will have an NRL Development Officer visiting the school 

to teach the kids the fundamental movement skills as well as providing opportunities for all 

students to develop their sportsmanship skills – this program is very well run and I’m excited 

we could secure the expertise of Alex each Friday for the reminder of the term as part of the 

Sporting Schools initiative.  

With current restrictions, we cannot have parents on site. We have re-introduced assembly 

awards each fortnight, where staff will hand out awards in the morning before going into the 

classrooms to begin the day of learning.  

I would like to introduce Mrs Rachael Mitchell to our school. Mrs Mitchell is currently 

studying to be a teacher and I am pleased to confirm she will be on the Primary class for the 

next seven weeks, beginning Monday 10th August. The primary class will have 3 teachers 

from next week! How lucky! 

I would like to thank all parents who have been vigilant in following the restrictions set down 

by the NSW Department of Education. Please continue to keep your children at home should 

they be unwell. It would be appreciated if you could call the office to inform the school if you 

are keeping your children at home due to illness.  

A big thank you to the generous sponsors who have donated money to the P&C.  It is very 

much appreciated. 

Enjoy the rest of your week! 

Nick Doyle 

Principal  
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 Principal: Mr. Nick Doyle                   Administration Manager: Mrs Ann-Maree Watson

 Teachers: Mrs. Kate Lofthouse, Mr. Andrew Morrison & Mrs. Melissa Morrison 
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PHOTO GALLERY 
CALENDAR 

TERM 3 WEEK 3  -  Education Week 

 Monday 3rd August – School Photographs 

 Fri 7th August - Rugby 

TERM 3 WEEK 4 

 Rachael Mitchell prac student until Wk10 

 Friday 14th August  -  Awards 

 Friday 14th August  -  Rugby 

TERM 3 WEEK 5 

 Thurs 20th  -  Book Fair  -  phone to make 

an appointment  

 Friday 21st August  -  Rugby 

TERM 3 WEEK 6  -  Book Week 

 Thurs 27tt Aug -  Dress up for Book Week 

 Friday 28th August  -  Rugby 

 

 

WELCOME Mrs Mitchell 

 

 

AWARD WINNERS 



WANTED  

Any old garden mulch or hay bales 

for the school garden. 

Please let us know and Tony can 

come and get it.   

 

Book Fair will be held on Thursday 20th August, 2020 

in the School Hall from 9.30 till 3pm  (or a little later). 

 

Please phone the school to make an appointment on 

that day so that we can comply with social 

distancing.  Thank you.  You can view the books with 

your child/children at that time. 
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